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Friday, 18 October 2024 

Newsletter 

Dear Parent’s and Carers, 

This term has been as busy as ever, but I am really pleased with how the children have settled for 

the start of the new academic year and have coped really well with the changes as they have 

moved through the school. All of the new starters have settled well into the BEA family.  

As mentioned at the last academic year, the teachers will no longer complete termly newsletters. 

Instead, all parents have been added onto the Evidence for Learning platform, where you can see 

the learning taking place within the classes and share in the pupils’ achievements. Some classes 

that are workbook based and therefore there is slightly less available online, but that is part of the 

reason for the increased number of parents evening this year. If you are having problems accessing 

the Evidence for Learning platform, please contact school to inform them. 

Attendance letters will be sent out at the beginning of next term in line with the new Attendance 

Policy that was shared in September. 

I want to say well done to Amanda Brooks, who organised and hosted our Careers Fair this week. 

It was extremely successful and the children thoroughly enjoyed meeting the representatives from 

the different future pathway opportunities. Thank you to all those that attended and support the 

event.  

Next term we will send out parent surveys, as although the Careers Fair was well attended, we 

would like to gather your views on how we can make events more accessible for all. Our initial 

thoughts are to invite visiting professionals to parents evening.  

We will also be looking at offering school tours for current families. Over the last 3 years the school 

has significantly changed as we have increased in pupil and staff numbers. We moved from John 

Fielding School with 65 pupils to 158 pupils this year. We thought it would be a great opportunity 

to share and celebrate with you the children’s learning first hand and allow you gain a clearer 

understanding of our all needs provision.  

I hope you all have a great half term and we look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday the 

29th October.  

Kind regards 

 
Aaron Bloodworth-Flatt 

Head teacher 
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